
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House  
Earl Street  
Coventry CV1 5RR 

Notice of Intent 
 

Proposed Road Hump (Raised Junction)  
Browns Lane /Access to Bloor Homes development 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Coventry City Council ("the Council"), under the Highways Act 
1980, intends to install a road hump (raised junction) of no more than 100mm high at the 
junction of Browns Lane with the new access into a Bloor Homes development (located on 
the northeast side of no. 110 Browns Lane).  
 
The proposed traffic calming feature should reduce vehicle speeds and improve road safety 
on this road and for traffic exiting the new development. 
 
A copy of this Notice and plan may be inspected on the Councils website.  Any person 
requiring further information in connection with the Notice, in the first instance, contact Ian 
Lewis on telephone number 02476 976 908. 
 
Any representations or objections to the proposals must be forwarded in writing to Mr R 
Parkes, Place Team, Legal Services, PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via 
email to 'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk'. Any representation or objection must state the 
grounds on which it is made and must be forwarded by no later than 3rd September 2020. 
 

Colin Knight 
Director for Transportation and Highways 

Council House 
COVENTRY 

 
Dated: 13th August 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 


